
 

 

Village Board Meeting Minutes 

March 13, 2016 

Budget Workshop 

 

The Village of Caledonia Board of Trustees held a meeting on Sunday, March 13, 

2016 at 9:00 a.m. at the Village Office. 

 

Members Present:  Mayor Debbie Davis, Deputy-Mayor Polly Nothnagle, Trustees 

Scott DiLiberto, Dorothy Grant-Fletcher and Jerry O’Donoghue, Clerk-Treasurer Ann 

Marie Grattan, Police Chief Dan Chapman and Water & Street Superintendent Chris 

Buckley. 

 

Caledonia Recreation Commission – Betty McClenney, Chairperson and Josh Shelton, 

Director discussed the Recreation budget and made a request for additional funds.  The 

Village Board explained that they cannot increase the budget this year.  The budget will 

remain at $38,256. 

 

2016-17 Fiscal Budgets were reviewed in detail for General and Water expense 

accounts. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 11:05 a.m. 

 

Ann Marie Grattan 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


